10th July 1989

Dear Tommaso,

Please find attached "our"

paper on the Werner Report revisited.
Our translators have looked at it and have made a number of editorial
suggestions and I have redrafted a few sentences in the light of the final
Report (especially on the ECU). Of course, any further amendments suggested
by you would be welcome. However, please remember that I have promised to
send Joly the whole package of papers on Thursday, 13th July. In the course
of today I will also have a look at the table of contents and the

introductory note and I should be able to telefax them to you tomorrow

morning.

Best regards,

Gunter D. Baer



